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March 19,2077.

Dear Andy Letham,

I am writing to you on behalf of the Birchglen Cottagers' Association. The rêsidents

on Birchglen and Daisy Dr. have had a Limited Service Agreement with the City of

Kawartha Lakes to gradê the roads twice each year. I understand that the City 0f

Kawartha Lakes is reviewing all Limited Service Agreements in the near future.

On behalf of the Birchglen Cottagers' Association, I am requesting that the Limited

Service Agreement remain in place for the'roads mentioned above. The residents

and cottagers in this area feel that they should have this service continue as is

presently in place, and organized by Brian Causton. We feel the services presently

provided through our property taxes paid to The City Of Kawartha Lakes, should

remain as presently in place.

Sincerely,

Paul Heal¡ President

Birchglen Cottagers' Association.


